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Good morning, 
We should complain that the 391 bus has been removed from Bunnerong Rd. There is a 
stretch of road along that area where there is no bus leading to Eastgardens- our local 
shopping area. I am complaining on behalf of all of the elderly residents that do not know 
how to use the Internet. It is terrible that you’ve taken this away from them. As well as that, 
my daughter who is 14, used to have access to transport at the end of our street. 
Unfortunately she now has to walk a lot further to catch a bus. That is an issue coming home 
in the evening as well as in poor weather. The decision to remove the bus has only hurt the 
elderly and the young. 


